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Background 
 
 
On 21 July 2014, the date of initiation of the above investigation, the Anti-Dumping Commission (the 
Commission) wrote to all known importers of hollow structural sections (HSS) from the Kingdom of 
Thailand.  Among these importers, the Commission identified several importers considered to be the 
largest importers of the goods by volume, and requested their participation in the investigation by 
completion of an importer questionnaire, which requested information including: 
 

 supplier details; 

 imported goods (including cost to import and sell);  

 forward orders; and 

 Australian sales. 
 
The due date for responses to the importer questionnaire was set as 6 August 2014. 
 
Responses received 
 
As of 22 August 2014, the Commission has received a response to the importer questionnaire from the 
following importers: 
 

 Commercial Metals Pty. Ltd.; 

 ThyssenKrupp Mannex Pty Ltd.; 

 Marubeni-Itochu Steel Oceania Pty. Ltd.;  

 Stemcor Australia Pty. Ltd.; and 

 Sanwa Pty. Ltd. 
 

 
The Commission may seek to visit these importers to conduct verification of information provided in 
their responses to the importer questionnaire. 
 
The Commission also requested the participation of The Trustee for Pedruco Family Trust (No 2) 
however; The Trustee for Pedruco Family Trust (No 2) elected not to participate in this investigation. 


